From: Lynne Adamson "Horita, Akiko" To:

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 546446

Date: Tuesday, 31 May 2016 01:41:00 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image003.ipg image004.jpg

Dear Akiko

Thank you for your reply regarding your request to include the report Climate Change Impacts on Dunedin by Blair Fitzharris in your Climate Cloud Library.

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and I wish to

confirm that the Dunedin City Council is happy for you to include the report Climate Change Impacts on Dunedin in your Climate Cloud Library.

I have attached the link for your information.

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/ data/assets/pdf file/0006/109779/MCA-Climate-Change-Report.pdf

Kind Regards

Lynne

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Horita, Akiko [mailto:Akiko.Horita@agresearch.co.nz]

Sent: Friday, 27 May 2016 8:49 a.m.

To: Lynne Adamson

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 546446

Dear Lynne,

Thank you for your kind reply, and I'm sorry that I forgot to include the information about the book chapter in my previous email!

Please see below the information of the report that we'd like to include in the Climate Cloud library.

Climate Change Impacts on Dunedin Final Report 25 March 2010, prepared by Professor **BlairFitzharris**

I appreciate your help.

Kind regards,

Akiko

From: Lynne Adamson [mailto:Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz]

Sent: Friday, 27 May 2016 8:36 a.m.

To: Horita, Akiko

Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information request - 546446

Der Akiko

Thank you for your request to have permission to include a chapter from one of our reports on your website.

Unfortunately the information was not included with your request.

Would you please send the information through to me as this will enable me to contact the appropriate General Manager for permission.

Many thanks

Lvnne ©

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Akiko [mailto:Akiko.Horita@agresearch.co.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 26 May 2016 3:54 p.m. To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 546446

Akiko has submitted a LGOIMA request - 546446.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Dear Sir/Madam, I'm writing to you today about one of reports published by Dunedin City

Council. I'm a staff member of AgResearch. I'm subcontracted to work on a digital library 'Climate Cloud' (http://www.climatecloud.co.nz/Pages/AboutUs.aspx) which is owned by Ministry of Primary Industries. The report below is suggested by the organisers of Climate Cloud library to include in the library as a useful resource for the public. Could you please let me know if Dunedin City Council would be happy to give us a permission to include the chapter below in the digital library? I'm looking forward to your reply. Best regards, Akiko

File attachment

No file uploaded

Name

Akiko Horita

Email address

Akiko.Horita@agresearch.co.nz

Mailing address

Contact phone number

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.